
 

   

         

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
  

 
   

   
     

Provider Bulletin 

A bulletin for the Molina Healthcare of Ohio network  • Special Edition – August 2011 

IMPORTANT NOTICE  
MITS Portal Live

As a reminder, The ODJFS Medicaid Information  Technology System (MITS) went live  
August 2, 2011.  Visit www.jfs.ohio.gov/mits  for MITS  updates and information.  For current 
information  and  historical  MITS notices, select MITS Implementation Notices or visit 
www.jfs.ohio.gov/mits/Implementation_Notices.stm.  

Special Alert:  Please  note when completing an eligibility search using the Eligibility  
Verification Request form, the “From DOS” and “To DOS” will default to  the current date. Due  
to the MITS  functionality,  a  date range is required to receive accurate eligibility information. 
Please be sure to enter a date range in  these  fields.  It is important to note that if one  of  
these date  fields is not updated, the eligibility results will be incorrect.   

Questions? 
If you have any questions, please call Molina Healthcare’s Provider Services Department at 
1-800-642-4168 (TTY: 1-800-750-0750 or 711). Representatives are available to assist you 
from 8:00 a.m.to 5:00 p.m. Monday through Friday. 

http://www.jfs.ohio.gov/mits
http://www.jfs.ohio.gov/mits/Implementation_Notices.stm
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